
 
 
 
 

BOARD POLICY REVIEW 
 
 

As a quick reminder, the current Hogan Preparatory Academy Board policies have not undergone a formal 
review for more than 10 years. We have policies which are outdated, have fallen out of line with best practices, 
or simply do not exist. For the balance of this fiscal year, the Board will be reviewing revised policies with the 
objective of bringing us into compliance and up to date. These new policies will follow best practices as outlined 
by Missouri Consultants for Education (MCE) or the Missouri Charter Public School Association (MCPSA). 

For November, we are asking the Board to review: 

• Section 2: General Administration, and 
• Section 3: Financial Operation 

 
Section Review: 

 

1. Most policies in these sections were last reviewed/approved between July, 2009 and October, 2010, 
with a few reviewed in October, 2018. 

2. In both sections, everything that is new and/or revised has been highlighted. And, in most cases, the 
reason for the change provided. 

3. You will note that we are adding a number of new policies. This is for one of two reasons. 
a. It was required by the Department of Elementary and Secondary Education 
b. It was recommended by MCE or MCPSA as a ‘best practice’ 

 
 

New Policies on Student Wellness and MOCAP: 
 

Recent reviews/audits have found HPA out of compliance regarding these two issues because we do not have 
Board adopted policies in place. We are asking for your review/approval on 11/25/19 in order to bring us into 
compliance. 

 
 

Action Requested: 

• Section 2: General Administration and Section 3: Financial Operation – discuss, review and make any 
suggested changes. These will be incorporated for final review/vote at our December meeting 
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